
The MC unanimously supported Chris Horne on the following proposals: 
 

1. Membership Cap @ 315 for Family and Single Membership Categories. 
A Wait list would begin after reaching this goal. 

2. Chris will present a voucher system for free guest days to be 
implemented when the new software system in in place approximately 

November 1st. The concept is that each membership would receive maybe 
two free monthly guest fees which would expire at the end of each month. 

Memberships of 4.5 and 3.0 players would receive maybe four such 
vouchers. 

3. The Sponsorship Reward Program prior to Aug 1st this summer will be 
grandfathered into the current program.  

4. Pro Participation in Women's Clinics and Sunday Morning Drop 
Ins. New Member involvement and the further development of members 

play need to be further supported by the Pro Program. 

 
Mark Plascon attended the meeting to discuss the Guest Policy and Voucher 

Program. 
 

Next Meeting: Our next meeting is the second Wednesday, October 
11th @ 5:30 pm. 

 
Attending: Katharine Fisher, Shari Havasi, Larry LeVine, Jeff Birkenseer, 

Chris Horne and Linda Gordon. 
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